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“I congratulate Senator John Flanagan on being elected Senate Majority Leader” said Senator Felder. “As 
Chair of the NYC Education sub-committee I had the privilege of working with Senator Flanagan on 
passing the Education Investment Tax Credit in the Senate, securing funding for school transportation, and 
helping parents secure special education for their children. Senator Flanagan has a proven track record of 
supporting our community, and I know that as Majority Leader he will continue to fight for our needs.”


